
   
 

                                  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

20th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to announce that after the recent Ofsted, Bredbury Green Primary has been 

removed from ‘Special Measures’. The school was inspected under five main categories 

and in three categories we achieved the rating of ‘good’ which means we have moved two 

grades. Overall, the school has been awarded a rating of ‘requires improvement’. We will 

always reflect on our journey and know that we have achieved so much in a short space of 

time but there is still work to be done within our wider curriculum. 

These are some of the statements which are a real reflection of our journey of improvement 

in the last two and a half years: 

‘Pupils love coming to this friendly and happy school.’ 

‘Pupils feel safe in school.’ 

‘Leaders are ambitious for all pupils to achieve well…’ 

‘Pupils develop as articulate, thoughtful and confident individuals.’ 

‘Pupils are well behaved in lessons and around school.’ 

‘Leaders have taken effective steps to improve pupils’ learning in mathematics and English.’ 

‘Pupils value reading. They read regularly for pleasure.’ 

‘Committed staff are proud to work at the school. They feel highly valued.’ 

‘Parents and carers share the pride that staff and pupils have in the school.’ 
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I particularly enjoyed reading the last statement and want to send my thanks to you all for 

your support during the Ofsted visit with the survey, letters and comments you sent in. I 

have never seen such a queue waiting to speak to an Ofsted inspector!  

I also want to thank you for your support during my time here; I am ambitious for the school 

and I know you are too. This report is the start of our journey to be outstanding; not only in 

an Ofsted report; but also for the most important people in our school: the children. I 

alongside leaders of the Education Learning Trust, am so pleased with how far the school 

has come and be assured that we are now busy planning next steps to ensure your children 

receive that ‘outstanding’ education which they deserve. The report is attached to read at 

your leisure. 

Kind regards, 

 

H Moorcroft 

Headteacher 

 

 


